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Circular 05-2020 
 

21 January 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
 
DSTV RETIREMENT PACKAGES. 
          
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Following on from the circular last year in February 2019 about perusing Retirement packages for DSTV 
for the Village.   
 
This has been investigated and due to MultiChoice’s unwillingness to be flexible with billing and assist in 
providing this, we have decided to not further pursue the issue.  This was trialled in Cape Town and billing 
for one village has been near impossible and will require a full-time person to administrate the account. 
 
We have therefore taken a decision to not pursue this any further.  Residents will therefore be responsible 
for their own DSTV arrangements. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 

 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 

   
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


